DATE
MP NAME
MP ADDRESS
Dear [insert MP name],
SAVE OUR SALONS 
Our hairdressing salon located within your constituency currently has [n] people working within it.
I am requesting a meeting to discuss a single key factor which I believe will have a significant impact on the survival of our business:
An emergency reduction of VAT to 5% for hair & beauty businesses 
The hairdressing and beauty industry:
· Contributes over £6.6bn to the UK economy, employing over 337,687 people, across approximately 49,371 salons. (Source:Economic Impact Assessment - Commissioned by The Hair & Barber Council)  
· Generates approximately 1/3rd tax take (for HMRC) as a proportion of sales. As value is primarily added via the employed workforce.
· Provides personal services which cannot be substituted, when closed our income is zero.  A reduction in VAT whilst trading will help restore battered  finances and keep workers in a job.
· Enables flexible working patterns to support family life, of particular benefit to women, who make 88% of this sectors workforce
· Provides numerous apprenticeship opportunities to huge numbers of young people
· Draws millions of consumers per day to retail centres providing a community hub and supporting other local retail
· Promotes personal wellbeing and essential emotional support at times of crisis
In a recent survey of 5,000 salons 62% are unsure if their businesses will survive past the end of the financial year.  It is further reported that 18% are sure they would close. (Source:National Hair and Beauty Federation - Survey 2nd Dec 2020). The consequent social poverty for those who work within them, in particular women, is a huge social casualty, many having to fall back on benefits. 
For our own business, between April and December 2020, turnover has decreased by [n%] year on year.  This whilst many overheads remain unchanged is completely unsustainable.
We feel our sector has been largely overlooked and has not received the extensive support packages extended to other sectors, primarily hospitality with whom we are closely aligned.  The viability of our business is now borderline and the reduction in VAT, once we are able to start trading again, will make a significant difference to the survival of our business.
I would welcome the opportunity to demonstrate the investment we have made to provide COVID secure operations and to discuss my concerns to encourage your support as my local MP.  I look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely
Signed with Name, Business Name and Address
https://www.nhbf.co.uk/news-and-blogs/news/nhbf-warns-of-devastating-future-for-hair-and-beauty-without/
https://britishbeautycouncil.com/reportsandforms/

